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I would like to express my displeasure and disappointment on the proposed
variation of the CJAES water licence.. We have just completed a new build
on the Cape Jaffa marina and weren’t aware of these changes when
considering what size rainwater tank our new house required? This change
to the water licence will affect all households on the marina considering most
blocks aren’t big enough to accomodate enough rainwater storage for an
average household. The proposed variation will also restrict any new retail
business looking at starting up on the marina. Please register our complaint
against the proposed variation of the water licence 
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